
From: Allan Rothman [mailto:arothman@unicorncontracting.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 12:41 PM 
To: Alice Dew <adew@brookfieldct.gov> 
Subject: Extension of Inland Wetlands application 
 
Allice, 
 
I authorize an extension of our Inlands Wetlands Permit application until June 15, 2021. 
 
Thanks, 
Allan Rothman 
48 Wheeler Avenue LLC 
Brookfield Village LLC 
 
 
 
10 Julia Lane, Suite 103 
Cold Spring, NY  10516 
 
914-216-5400 (cell) 
 
 
This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and 
contains information that is privileged, confidential, and may be exempt from disclosure under 
applicable law.  If the reader of this message is not the intended, or the employee or agent responsible 
for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  Nonetheless, the information 
contained herein is intended for the receiving party and the contents contained herein or in any 
attachment should be considered proprietary and confidential.  If you received this communication in 
error, please notify the sender immediately.  Thank you. 
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